
You're Invited to a Special Celebration! 

Dear Esteemed Colleagues and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce a special event to celebrate a significant milestone in our publishing 

journey. Join us as we mark the occasion of publishing our 100th Book! 

Date: Friday, November 15, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Venue: The Grand Hall, City Center 

Address: 123 Publishing Lane, Booktown 

This celebration will be an opportunity to reflect on our achievements, share stories, and look 

ahead to the future of storytelling. We'll have guest speakers, book signings, refreshments, and 

plenty of fun! 

We would love for you to join us in this momentous occasion. Please RSVP by November 1, 

2023, to confirm your attendance. 

Warm regards, 

The Publishing Team 


